
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Lak Chinta 
 

Date: March 17, 2025. 

MEMO

 

Re:  Strategic Planning Survey Invitation 
 

 
Dear all, 

  
We are pleased to invite you to participate in a survey we are conducting as part of Ongwanada’s 
strategic planning process. The purpose of this survey is to learn from the Ongwanada’s key 
stakeholders and partners whose perspectives, like yours, will help us shape our future.  

 
The survey will take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete and will be open until April 4, 
2025. All feedback will be kept anonymous and managed by MacPhie, a third-party consultancy, 
whom we have engaged to support our work. Your thoughts and opinions are a valued source of 
input as we chart our path forward. 

 
Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/25B7FSK  
 
Please note that posters with the survey's QR Code will also be placed at homes and various CPS 
locations. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the nature of the survey or our strategic planning process 
overall, please do not hesitate to to contact Francesco Colosimo from MacPhie 
(francesco@macphie.ca).  

 
Thank you for your kind consideration of this request and for your support with this important 
initiative. 

  
Best regards, 

 
Lak Chinta 
Chief Executive Officer 
Ongwanada  
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